
Richmond Dive Club –  Tuesday, April 11, 2023 Membership Meeting
Meeting held at O’Toole’s Restaurant and Pub Forest Hill Ave. Richmond and via Zoom.
Club President, Larry Antonacci began the meeting at 7:03 pm.  17 attendees.

• Sell of used gear:  Larry reminded members that they can bring used dive gear to try to sell;
gear that is in good condition – to the 6:00 – 7:00 networking part of the meeting.

• The first RDC Diver Days is Sunday, May 21. You will need to complete a waiver for us and 
one for Lake Phoenix. 

▪ Lunch is served.
▪ Corporate sponsors handle the lunch.
▪ Your membership covers all the costs for Diver Days at Lake Phoenix, except the air 

tanks and gear. If you need to rent gear, you can do so by reserving in advance from 
Lake Phoenix or a Dive Shop. 

• Treasurer's Report:  Tonya Langenstein, Treasurer, reported that our balance is $6081.38. 
We have 47 individual members, 20 family members, and 6 corporate members.

• New Member Introductions:  3 new members introduced themselves: Stanley Sheets, 
Sylvia, Kevin. One guest of a member: Jeremy.

• Member Dive Trip Sharing: Larry welcomed members to share if they have been on a dive 
trip recently. 

• Speaker: Larry introduced the speaker, Mike Howell, who spoke about his and his teams 
adventures treasurer hunting as a diver. 

• Request for Speaker Suggestions: Larry said that we are looking for speaker ideas for the 
year. 

▪ Jim Dacey recommended Dallas and said they are confident he would speak.
▪ Larry said there is a Public Safety speaker from the State Police that he will reach out 

to. 

Larry adjourned the meeting at 8:03. 


